
 

 

 
 
 

NAFC Schools will be providing FREE MEALS for children age18 and under 
during the emergency school closures. 

 
Starting March 23rd visit us on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays 

11 am – 12:30 pm for drive-thru meal services at one of the following schools: 
 

SCHOOL DRIVE-THRU AREA 
Green Valley Elementary School Main Entrance Door #1 

Hazelwood Middle School Beeler Street Entrance Door #8 
Mt. Tabor Elementary School Mt. Tabor Rd Entrance Door #6 

Floyd Central High School Back of School Receiving Area Door #16 
 

Mondays:    Each child will receive 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches (4 meals) 
Wednesdays:   Each child will receive 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches (4 meals) 
Fridays:    Each child will receive 3 breakfasts and 3 lunches for the weekend (6 meals) 

While Supplies Last 
 

Please stay in your car and the meals will be passed through based on the number of children in the car.  
Meals are for pick-up only and cannot be consumed on site.  We encourage families to continue to be proactive  
in reducing the COVID-19 virus by not congregating at the distribution site once meals have been distributed.  
Please look for our onsite signs for additional directions. Grab-n-Go Menus will vary. 

 
For more information visit www.NAFCSnutrition.com 

or call Food & Nutrition Services (812)542-4703 
 

This Institution is an Equal Opportunity Provider 


